

ISIDRO CANCEL JOHN J. GOULD Councilmen

MICHAEL J. GAMBOLI Director of Finance

VINCENT J. GAMBOLI HECTOR L. SOTO Councilmen

WILLIAM M. STEIN Town Attorney

November 4, 2016

Dear Supporter & Friend:

On behalf of the Haverstraw Town Board and the Town of Haverstraw Quadricentennial Committee, I am writing to express our sincere gratitude and appreciation to all those who have made and continue to make this year of celebration a great success. As part of our 400th Anniversary celebration we have had numerous events throughout the year, commencing with our Opening Ceremony in February. We are extremely proud of our heritage and history beginning with Henry Hudson docking his **Half Moon Ship** in 1609 in what is now known as Haverstraw Bay. The Town of Haverstraw is located on the widest part of the Hudson River and was first named by the Dutch as "**Haverstroo**." Haverstraw was also one of the locations where **General George Washington** set up camp for his troops. At Town Hall, we have on display Haverstraw's 95th Civil War Regimental flag which was carried at several major battles including the defining Battle of Gettysburg. The Town of Haverstraw is honored to be the home of three Medal of Honor recipients. Haverstraw is also known as the home of the bricks that built New York City. Over the last several centuries, Haverstraw has been a gateway for every new immigrant group coming to America to fulfill their dreams.

To help keep our history alive we are planning to put together a commemorative journal for this momentous occasion. We plan on including this journal in our time capsule, which will be buried in our closing ceremony in December. In doing so, we hope that future generations will learn about Haverstraw today. At this time, we are asking if you can help support us by placing an ad in our journal. We have enclosed a form with different available sponsorship levels. Upon completion, this journal will be available at Town Hall and different businesses in our Town and also will be permanently posted on our webpage for all to see for generations to come.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

With Warm Regards,

HOWARD T. PHILLIPS, JR

Supervisor



| \$300 | Gold Page (Includes 2 Commemorative Coins) |
|-------------|--|
| \$150 | Full Page (Includes 1 Commemorative Coin) |
| \$75 | Half Page |
| \$50 | Quarter Page |
| \$25 | Business Card |
| Name | |
| | |
| | |
| Address | |
| | |
| City | StateZip Code |
| Telephone | Fax |
| E-mail | |
| | |
| Sponsorship | · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · |

Deadline for Journal Ads is November 28, 2016.

Please make checks payable to:
"Quadricentennial Anniversary"
One Rosman Road, Garnerville, NY 10923

If you have any questions or need more information, please call Town Hall at 845-429-2200. Please email ads to Alex Guarino at aguarino@townofhaverstraw.org. Only 400 coins have been made – first come first serve so get your journal ad in today!

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!